
 

Croydon Camera Club Newsletter – 26 April 2020 

Chairman’s Viewpoint 

Magazine articles about our club are, it appears, like busses.  A couple of days after the publication 

of “Join the Club” in Amateur Photographer, we featured in a story by Photography News.  It 

concerned our use of videoconferencing for our meetings where we were early adopters.  A shout 

out to Andy who made the initial contact with the magazine.  The article, which features a 

screenshot of attendees, can be viewed at this link: 

https://online.bright-publishing.com/view/521672/10/ 

For those who do not yet have their own copy of Amateur Photographer which features our club, it 

is on sale for one further day.  It should be on sale at larger supermarkets, provided that they still 

have supplies following what is likely to have been unprecedented demand! 

Last week, we had our first online image critique with Monica Weller and I have had some good 

feedback since about how much members enjoyed the session.  While there was not enough time to 

review every image submitted, everyone who participated had two photos critiqued.  There will also 

be further opportunities later in the season.  We owe a big thank you to Monica for her contribution 

to the event and insights, which included editing some images to demonstrate how they could be 

improved. 

Club Matters 

“From Amateur to Pro” with Nadin Dunnigan– 29 April 2020 

One of the few benefits of the current situation is that our club is not limited to booking guest 

speakers who live locally.  Mike W has been doing an excellent job of looking for speakers from 

further afield and this week we have the first such presentation.  Nadin Dunnigan who is from 

Scotland will talk to us about her journey to becoming a professional photographer.  If anyone has a 

similar ambition, Nadin has expressed her willingness to answer any questions about her 

experiences. 
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